New Hope Creek Corridor Advisory Committee
Minutes of April 12, 1993 initial meeting
Durham County Library, SW Branch

Present: Audry Booth, Ken Coulter, Jan Demmy, Muriel Easterling, Robert Healy,
Stella Maunsell, Fred Meier, Hildegard Ryals

Robert Healy , a member of the original New Hope Advisory Committe which
created the New Hope Corridor Open Space Master Plan, presided at the meeting.
He reviewed the history leading up to the formation of this committee.

The current status was reviewed.

The committee decided that their first priority was to recruit members for the
remaining landowner positions. Duke University has appointed Norm Chistianson,
with Jud Edeburn as his representative.

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will be contacted by Muriel Easterling.
Possible members were discussed for the four remaining openings. It was
decided that Jan Demmy would contact Wade Penney and Fred Meier would contact
Mike Waldrop. StellaMaunsell will make inquiries about a member of the Brown

family. Results will be reported to Hildegard Ryals.

The second priority is to decide on the structure of our committee. Hildegard
Ryals agreed to be temporary chairman.

An unsuccesful attempt was made to schedule the next meeting at the library,
with the result that Hildegard Ryals will try to schedule a meeting at the
Resurrection Methodist Church on April 28, May 5 or 6 at 6:00 PrM.
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